
Thursday 5th August, Staying Safe Online  - Parenting in the digital
world workshop

Thursday 12th August, Awareness and signs of grooming in children
and young people workshop.

Thursday 19th August, Working with anxious thoughts in young
people workshop.

Thursday 26th August, Understanding Self-Harm workshop.

Our parent's workshops which are running this summer are to provide
support and guidance for parents and to provide the tools parents will

need to support their children in a very challenging and changing world.
 

The workshops are delivered via Zoom, by Motherwell Cheshire Team
and also Liz Stanton from Get Safe Online. 

Each workshop is roughly an hour long and is here to give you the tools
to continue supporting your child at home.

 
Please click on the relevant link to book your place:

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/staying-safe-online-parenting-in-the-
digital-world-tickets-162413650601

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/awareness-and-signs-of-grooming-in-
children-and-young-people-workshop-tickets-161624361817

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/working-with-anxious-thoughts-in-
young-people-workshop-tickets-162420081837

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/understanding-self-harm-workshop-
tickets-161617575519

Please click on the relevant link to register in advance for the
workshop(s) you wish to attend. After registering you will receive a

confirmation email containing information about joining the workshop. 
 

If you have any questions about these workshops, please contact Alison
at alison@motherwellcheshirecio.com.
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If you are interested in finding out about other ways Motherwell Cheshire might be able to support you or your family, 

please visit www.motherwellcheshirecio.co.uk.
 

Throughout August our Community Share Hub is open to the public every 
Monday 10-12,

 Tuesday and Wednesday, 2-4 pm, 
Thursday 10-112

 
We currently have stock of school uniforms for the 

Crewe and Nantwich area.. 
We also have in stock summer coats and school stationary.

 
No appointment is needed, please just turn up.

 
We also stock items for young girls and women, we have ;

Toiletries
Sanitary ware

Baby hampers - toiletries, nappies, etc
 

Donations!
If you have any branded school uniforms please donate these to our hub, 

also any non-branded uniform or stationary would be accepted.
 

Come and see us at:
54 Beech Drive

Crewe
CW2 8RG

 
To order, please email: either text 07399 8097 or email

Motherwellhub@motherwellcheshirecio.com.
 

 
If you have any school shoes for donation, please send these to St Pauls, Crewe.
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